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Health Care Law Blog added to ABA Journal's Blawg Directory

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

December 12, 2011
.

LANSING, Mich. — The ABA Journal, which is published by the American Bar Association, has added the

Health Care Law Blog to its "Blawg Directory." The blog is authored by the health care practice group at Foster

Swift Collins & Smith P.C

"Health Care Law is dynamic and timely communication of information is key to our clients, " says Gary McRay,

Foster Swift Health Care Practice Group leader. "Blogging is a great way to share key news quickly."

"Blogging has become an important, even vital, source of information, education, entertainment, and

inspiration in the legal community. Whether written by practicing lawyers, law students, judges or law

professors, blawgs are becoming more bold, more sophisticated and more integrated into the everyday

experience of the profession, " said Allen Pusey, editor and publisher of the ABA Journal.

With approximately 400,000 members, the American Bar Association is the largest voluntary professional

membership organization in the world. As the national voice of the legal profession, the ABA works to improve

the administration of justice, promotes programs that assist lawyers and judges in their work, accredits law

schools, provides continuing education, and works to build public understanding around the world of the

importance of the rule of law.


